
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On September 16, 2024, Tien Son Thanh Hoa Group Joint Stock Company received 

Official Dispatch No. 5862/UBCK-GSĐC dated September 12, 2024 by the State Securities 

Commission of Vietnam (SSC) regarding the 2023 audited financial statements of Tien Son 

Thanh Hoa Group Joint Stock Company. Accordingly, SSC concluded that the company’s 2023 

financial statements documents did not meet the requirements because the auditor had not fully 

performed the audit procedures. 
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